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DaZona Life and Learning Center
Abuse, Neglect, Exploitation, and Molestation Policy

DaZona Life and Learning Center staff are expected to report all incidents of possible abuse, neglect, exploitation, and molestation. Texas law mandates that all cases be reported to the Texas Department of Family and Protective Services (DFPS) and Adult Protective Services (APS).  The DFPS and APS hot line number are located at each exit of the facility and in the employee binder in the front office.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the event that a staff member of the DaZona Life and Learning Center is accused of abuse, neglect, exploitation, or molestation, he or she will be reported immediately to the proper authorities. Any employee accused of abuse, neglect, exploitation, and molestation will receive a write up in their employee file and placed on immediate suspension while under investigation. Suspension will include leave without pay, and the employee will be prohibited from the center until further notice pending result of investigation. At which time, if found guilty of initial accusations, the employee will be terminated from DaZona Life and Learning Center. 
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